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A Note from Dr. G - The Class of 2024 Graduation Edition
Our commencement ceremony was this afternoon on the turf at Westlake. Thank you to our students, my

colleagues, The Board of Education, families, and friends for a truly memorable celebration! 
In my speech to the graduates this afternoon, I told them that we had come together to reflect upon and

celebrate their many successes, their numerous accolades, and their journeys. The Class of 2024 arrived at
Westlake impressionable young people and leave us today as bright, accomplished individuals who have
proven that they are poised to take on whatever life has in store for them. Please join me in wishing them

bright and boundless futures along with the knowledge that they will always have a home in Mount Pleasant. 
Enjoy these pictures of today's graduation and visit our websites & social media for more!


